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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                9th September 2106  

Welcome Back 

 
We hope you all had a lovely summer holiday 

and are well rested and ready to go! We are 

so happy that all the children have settled 

well and are enjoying school. 

Everyone is looking very smart in their new 

uniforms but just a reminder that children 

are to wear sensible black shoes. It is also 

very important that all items of your child’s 

uniform and P.E. kit are clearly labelled with 

their name on.  

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast Club is available every day for all 

children (reception children can start from 

Monday 19th September). Doors  open at 

8.00a.m. and close at 8.15a.m. 

 

Topics 

 
Our topics this term are as follows: 

 

Nursery      -    My Nursery 

 

Reception   -    All About Me 

 

Y1               -    Super Senses 

 

Y2              -    Fighting Fit 

 

Roald Dahl Day 

 
Tuesday 13th September is Roald Dahl Day. 

Each year group will be completing  different 

fun activities to celebrate the day. 

 

 
 

Junior Park Run 

 
Parkrun UK are launching a ‘Junior Park Run’ 

as part of the ‘Get Kids Active’ scheme. The 

runs are to be held in Stanley Park beginning 

on Sunday 18th September, weekly at 9.00am. 

Please see the information leaflet that will be 

sent home with your child. It would be nice to 

see as many of our children taking part 

as possible. 

Class Names 

 
This year all classes have been named after 

flowers. Please see the list below for your 

child’s class name: 

 

Nam   Daisies 

Npm   Buttercups 

RD     Bluebells 

RM     Daffodils 

1C      Tulips 

1K      Poppies 

2H     Snowdrops 

2W    Sunflowers 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday  

            

Tuesday           Roald Dahl Day 

 

Wednesday  

      

Thursday 

 

  Friday          Biscuit day – 2H to bring  

                           biscuits 

 

This year all proceeds raised from biscuit money 

will be donated to the oncology ward in Alder 

Hey Hospital. 

 

 

                          

                P.E. Kit 

 

 
Please ensure your child has a P.E. kit in 

school. All children except for nursery will 

have P.E. lessons. They will require a top, 

shorts and pumps. The kit will stay in 

school and will be sent home each half 

term to be washed.  

Thank you. 

 

                   

Challenge 

 
How many Roald Dahl books can you name? 

 

Contact Details 

 
Have your emergency contact details changed? 

If so please contact the school office to update 

your details. 

 

Thank you 

Milk Money 

 
The full cost for milk money for this year is 

£28, however, this will be subsidised by school 

and we ask you to contribute £15 which is 

payable in installments of £5 per term. This 

applies to children who drink milk, who are over 

5 and are not entitled to pupil premium funding. 

If you think your child may be entitled to pupil 

premium then please visit a ‘One Stop Shop’ or 

call to the school office. 

 
 
 

School Crossing Patrol 

 
There will be no school crossing patrol on 

13th September 2016 at the junction of 

West Derby Road and Green Lane. 

Polite Reminder 

 
Children are not allowed to bring toys in to 

school unless asked to do so by their class 

teacher. This includes toys kept in their 

book bags. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 


